VFW Auxiliary, Department of Connecticut "From Sea to Shining Sea Honoring Veterans Who Keep Us Free" "Grateful Hearts Serving Our Veterans" 2025-2026 Veterans & Family Support Newsletter #1

Kerri Sommer Chairman: 203 470-6004 or kerriannc2000@yahoo.com

SAVE THE DATE

What: Annual Stand Down Event

When: Friday September 19, 2025

Who: Auxiliary members to represent and pass out items

Where: 6 Regional Locations (Bridgeport, Bristol, Danbury, Norwich, Rocky Hill, & Stamford)

Why: Supporting our Veterans!

More details to follow, including leaders for each site as well as suggested items to donate.

All monetary donations by your Auxiliary should be made out to the VFW Auxiliary Department of CT and sent to Anne Philippon with a note in memo.

Thank you for supporting our Veterans!







Please scan QR code for more information on Veterans & Family Support